
Submitter: Chelsea Henthorn 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I STRONGLY OPPOSE this this measure. There is NO evidence of mail in ballots not 

working in Oregon and there was NO issue with this prior to the Trump 

administration. Keep mail in voting a way of life for Oregon.  


